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__________________________________________________
11th March 2020
Dear Parents,

Class 1 are planning a ‘wow’ visit to Bekonscot Model Village on Wednesday 25th March to conclude our topic ‘Journeys’
The cost of the trip will be £17.00 to cover the entrance fee and a ride on the train as well as a contribution towards the coach (The Friends have also given £100). The trip will take place in the normal school hours so children can be picked up at 3.15pm from school as normal.
In line with Universal Infant Free School Meals, the school kitchen will provide a packed lunch for the children. The lunch will contain a choice of roll (ham, cheese or tuna), a piece of fruit, some crisps and a cookie, they will need to bring their own drink.

They will need to wear their school uniform on top and a pair of trousers below such as jeans or tracksuit bottoms, as well as an outdoor coat and suitable footwear.
Please pay for the trip and give your consent via your School Gateway Account, you don’t then need to return the consent slip. Alternatively you can bring cash or a cheque into the Office with the signed slip below.
If you have any further questions, please ask any member of staff.

Regards,

Lorraine Patterson, Amy Miles, Rachel Willacy



………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
Class 1 Bekonscot Trip –25th March 2020
I give / do not give* my permission for my child ………………………………. to go on the model village visit on Wednesday 25th March  and to travel there and back by coach.
My child would like a Ham / Cheese / Tuna roll (please circle as appropriate)

I enclose a voluntary contribution of £17.00
Signed:……………………………………………………….

Date: …………………………………….
